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Bringing Learning to Life 

11th January 2024  
 

Dear Year 6 Families,   
 
Year 6 Educational Visit to the Western Approaches War Museum - Monday 12th February 2024  

 
On Monday 12th February, children in Year 6 will be 
visiting the Western Approaches War Museum in 
Liverpool. This will be to revisit important knowledge 
that the children learnt last term when they investigated 
World War II, whilst enhancing their understanding of the 
current unit of work: How do we find out about the past? 
 
During their visit, children will be given the opportunity 
to walk through hidden rooms and discover the stories 
locked in the WWII bunker that protected the tactics of 
the British Armed Forces plotting to defend the Western 
Approaches and aid the Allied victory.They will be given 
a glimpse of the documents and tools the Forces used to 
monitor enemy convoys and inform the British 
government of their findings, whilst keeping their 
intelligence secret from the enemy, including one of only 
two surviving wartime phones which had a direct 
connection to the London War Cabinet. 
 
This is unique experience for our children which we know they will both enjoy and learn lots from.  
 
Children will travel by train to and from Liverpool and they will have lunch at the museum. Your 
child will need a packed lunch. Children who receive a free school meal will receive a school packed 
lunch.   
 
Your child should come to school dressed in their full school uniform with a warm waterproof coat 
and suitable walking shoes.  
 
For this trip to go ahead, we would kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to cover the cost 
of the train fare and entrance fee. Please provide consent and payment via ParentPay.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr L Thomas 
Year 6 Class Teacher  


